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Dear Parents,     

 

I hope you had a good holiday last week.  The children have settled quickly into school, and there 

have been some fantastic learning activities going on in many classes.   

 

Many of you are new to school this year, so I wanted to explain what happens if you need to collect 

your child from school before the official end of the day.  Please go to the Reception, where Helen 

or Reem can assist you with a note to say that you are taking your child early.  This needs to be 

handed in to the Security guards as you leave the school grounds. 

 

Bugs and Butterflies Picnic-a reminder 

On Friday 13th November, we will be holding our annual school picnic from 8:00am-10:30am here 

at school.  This year’s theme will be: ‘Bugs and Butterflies.’   We will provide some croissants, fruit 

and refreshments, but please bring along a dish to share for the event.  The food will be set out in 

the main entrance foyer of the school.  Please name any dishes which you require to take back.  

Please remember to return your response slip to help us with catering requirements. 

 

Movember for Morgan 

The moustache, the goatee, the beard; you name it, he tried to grow it, despite only ever ending 

up with the stubble... at best! 

 

Movember is an annual event involving the growing of moustaches during the month of 

November. Although this is done for a variety of reasons, this year in Compass many of the male 

staff will be taking part to raise money for the Eamonn Morgan Trust.  

 

The Eamonn Morgan Trust was set up in Eamonn's memory by his family and friends to highlight 

Eamonn's dedication as a teacher and coach to children, in particular children from 

underprivileged backgrounds, and for his love and passion for sport. The trust’s main focus is to 

support a street children’s’ shelter in Zambia in partnership with the local charity Friends of Africa 

and to also assist local sports clubs that are in the heart of the community that Eamonn grew up in 

to help engage children in sport. 

 

Please click on this link below if you would like to make a donation or simply to get more 

information. Mr Doyle will be our point of contact for this at school. 

https://www.gofundme.com/2h7jmgvg 

 

Don’t forget to have a look at our display in the reception area to see weekly progress of how our 

teachers are getting on! 

 

Mr Caolan Doyle 

 

https://www.gofundme.com/2h7jmgvg


Next week’s activities: 

 

 

Payment of school fees on a termly basis 

Please note that the payment for the 2nd school term is due by 27th November 2015, please make 

arrangements to pay the due fees before this date as per your school agreement. 

 

If you have any difficulties or queries please contact Amanda Lobo at amanda.lobo@nais.qa 

 

For our non-Arabic children, a new Islamic Studies ECA will start from next Wednesday from 

1:30pm to 2:30pm.  Please register your child for this with Helen or Reem at Reception. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

Margaret Pilkington    

             
Head of Campus  
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  Follow us on   

Week 

10 

Thurs 12th  Nov  Assembly EY1-Y2 

 Frid 13th Oct   Bugs and Butterflies Picnic 8:am-10:30am  
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